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  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Wookiee Cookies Robin Davis,2016-01-26 Boba
Fett-Uccine and Princess Leia Danish Dos are just
the beginning when the Force is with you in the
kitchen. Wookiee Cookies is your invitation to
fine culinary experiences in the Star Wars frame
of mind. From C-3PO Pancakes to Jedi Juice Bars,
this intergalactic Star Wars cookbook features
healthy snacks, delicious dishes, sweet treats,
and easy main courses no Rebel can resist. The
ebook includes hilarious photos and safety tips
for cooking on Earth as well as in most space
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stations. Age is no issue when it comes to Star
Wars cuisine-kids as well as adults will have a
great time with this book. Whether you drove to
your first Star Wars flick or just had your fifth
birthday, there's no reason you can't whip up some
Crazy Cantina Chili at near light speed.
  Art2-D2 s Guide to Folding and Doodling (An
Origami Yoda Activity Book) Tom
Angleberger,2016-04-12 Stick figures to the dark
side only lead To doodle like a Jedi you must
learn With this companion to the blockbuster
bestselling Origami Yoda series, beloved author
Tom Angleberger--with the help of the kids from
McQuarrie Middle School--presents young Padawans
with dozens of activities from the Star Wars
universe. Padawans can learn how to fold R2-D2 and
C-3PO, draw Jabba, and even build a fully
functioning ChapStick rocket Other Force-mastering
activities include: Kellen's Guide to Cool
Letters, Mike's Complete Rules and Tips for Pencil
Pod-Racing, Rhondella's Tips for Photographing
Origami, and much more With Tom Angleberger's
goofy sense of humor and accessible art style,
Art2-D2's Guide to Folding and Doodling is sure to
satisfy and inspire the millions of Origami Yoda
and Star Wars fans. May the doodles be with you
Includes 16-page color insert with 10 pages of
colored pull-out origami paper; instructions to
make Yoda, Darth, C-3PO, Admiral Ackbar, and R2-
D2; a section on photographing your origami
creations, and two Star Wars backdrops to
photograph them against. This is the blockbuster
bestselling Origami Yoda series, written by Tom
Angleberger, author of Star Wars: Return of the
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Jedi: Beware the Power of the Dark Side,
showcasing his proven knack for authentically
capturing the intrigues, fads, and dramas of
middle school in a satisfying tale of friendship
and just resistance to authority (Kirkus Reviews,
starred review). Praise for Art2-D2's Guide to
Folding and Doodling Once again, Angleberger's
humor, which presents itself in the text through
characters from the series, in both human and
origami form, connects with middle-grade readers.
'Art2' and the other 'Origami Yoda' books are the
ultimate example of the by-a-fan/for-the-fans
format, which succeeds if executed properly. This
did he. --Florida Times-Union Excellent activity-
book offshoot of Angleberger's bestselling Origami
Yoda series... The banter and tongue-and-cheek
humor of the previous books is present, along with
encouragement. --Publishers Weekly The
presentation's offbeat attitude, ingenuity, and
wit, many libraries will want to stock this high
interest book... --Booklist Fans (and nonfans, if
there are any) of the Origami Yoda series (Abrams)
and website will find new opportunities aplenty
for foolery in this spinoff compendium of
progressively challenging hands-on instructions
for drawing, folding, and goofing around with
(mostly) Star Wars characters. --School Library
Journal
  Francis Ford Coppola's The Godfather Trilogy
Nick Browne,1999-11-13 The Godfather trilogy is
among the most significant works of Hollywood
cinema of the last quarter century. They provide a
richly complex look at a whole segment of American
life and culture spanning almost the whole
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century. In six essays, written especially for
this volume, The Godfather trilogy is re-examined
from a variety of perspectives. Providing analyses
on the form and significance of Coppola's
achievement, they demonstrate how the filmmaker
revised the conventions of the American crime film
in the Viet Nam era, his treatment of the
capitalism of the criminal underworld and its
inherent violence, the power struggles within
Hollywood over the film, and the contribution of
opera to the epic force and cinematic style of
Coppola's vision of an American criminal dynasty.
The Godfather articulates the themes, styles,
mythologies, performances, and underlying cultural
values that have made the film a modern classic.
  Scarecrow's Panic Plot Scott Beatty,2015 After
he falls into Scarecrow's trap, Batman is fitted
with a helmet that slowly releases a fear-inducing
gas, leaving him terrified of everything around
him--even Robin and Nightwing, who are trying to
save him.
  Dragon Rampant Daniel Mersey,2015-12-20 Whether
you're a nameless Dark Lord looking to conquer the
known world, a Champion of Light holding out
against the forces of evil or a Northern barbarian
facing claimants to a stolen throne, Dragon
Rampant allows you to bring those battles to the
tabletop. Developed from the popular Lion Rampant
system, Dragon Rampant is a standalone wargame
that recreates the great battles of Fantasy
fiction. Scenarios, army lists, and full rules for
magic and monsters give players the opportunity to
command unruly orc warbands, raise armies of the
undead, campaign across an antediluvian world as
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the warchief of a barbarian tribe, or exploit the
power of mighty creatures and extraordinary
sorcery. An army usually consists of 6–8 units
comprised of 6–12 individually based figures.
These small units move and fight independently,
assuming that they follow your orders rather than
just doing their own thing. Command and control is
just as important on the battlefield as the power
of a troll chieftain or the magic of an archmage.
  Art of He-Man and the Masters of the Universe
Various,2015-04-28 In 1983, the world was
introduced to He-Man and the Masters of the
Universe. What followed was a cultural sensation
that changed the landscape of children's
entertainment forever! Join Mattel and Dark Horse
in this comprehensive retrospective chronicling
He-Man's decades-long epic journey from toy, to
television, to film, to a true pop culture
phenomenon!
  This Girl for Hire G.G. Fickling,2024-04-02 In
the bustling streets of 1950s Los Angeles, Honey
West emerges as a dazzling beacon of wit, charm,
and unwavering courage. This Girl for Hire marks
the thrilling debut of the first female private
eye in popular fiction. Honey isn't just any
detective; she's a trailblazer in a man's world,
combining unparalleled intellect with a femme
fatale's allure. Whether she's navigating the
shadowy alleys of crime or the intricate puzzles
of love, West proves time and again that she's
more than capable of cracking the toughest cases.
  Slow Sculpture Theodore Sturgeon,2013-04-23
Theodore Sturgeon was a model for his friend Kurt
Vonnegut’s legendary character Kilgore Trout, and
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his work was an acknowledged influence on
important younger writers from Harlan Ellison and
Robert Silverberg to Stephen King and Octavia
Butler. His work has long been deeply appreciated
for its sardonic sensibility, dazzling wordplay,
conceptual brilliance, memorable characters, and
unsparing treatment of social issues such as sex,
war, and marginalized members of society. Sturgeon
also authored several episodes of the original
Star Trek TV series and originated the Vulcan
phrase “Live long and prosper.” This twelfth
volume of North Atlantic’s ambitious series
reprinting his complete short stories includes
classic works such as the award-winning title
story, which won both the Hugo and Nebula Awards
in 1971, as well as “Case and the Dreamer,” a
well-crafted tale of an encounter with a trans-
spatial being that is also a meditation on love,
and “The [Widget], the [Wadget], and Boff,” a
creative exploration of the human ability to
achieve self-realization in response to crisis.
The book includes a new Foreword, an illuminating
section of Story Notes, and a comprehensive index
for the entire series.
  Adventure Kartel Ashley Wood,2014-10-28 This
gorgeously oversized hardcover from the creators
of Lore presents the comics, posters, conceptual
designs, sketches, and other beautifully rendered
miscellany involving Tommy Mission and his
Adventure Kartel in their battles with Zomb MD and
his undead minions. Ashley Wood's artistry is
available to all on a grand 11 x 17 format!
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
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detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  Ghosts Zachary Graves,2011-08-15 Ghosts traces
the cultural and literary origins of the
paranormal, reveals the secrets behind many
mysterious myths and legends, and analyzes our
continued fascination with visitors from the other
side. With chapters on the origins of ghosts,
poltergeists, ghosts from around the world,
exorcism, haunted houses, and more, this book will
keep readers on the edge of their seats. Ghosts
investigates our continued obsession with visitors
from the other side, and establishes once and for
all where the horror begins—and ends. Belief in
ghosts is nothing new. It goes back thousands of
years and is a feature of many cultures around the
world. Uncertainty about death is part of the
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human condition and the existence of an afterlife
is deeply rooted in most worldwide cultures and
religions. This hardcover, full-color book makes a
wonderful addition to any paranormal enthusiast's
library. It is sure to catch the interest of
anyone interested in the occult or in ghost
stories in literature and popular culture. Readers
will be informed, entertained, and frightened by
this comprehensive volume about the other side.
  Genesis ,2003
  The Garfield Gallery Jim Davis,1989
  Christmas with the Super-Heroes (1988-1989) #2
Alan Brennert,William Messner-Loebs,John
Byrne,2018-04-26 Enjoy this great comic from DC’s
digital archive!
  String Divers Chris Ryall,2016-03-22 Originally
published as String Divers issues #1-5--Colophon.
  Ewoks Join the Fight ,2015-08-06 Luke, Han, and
Princess Leia make unlikely friends with the furry
Ewoks of Endor. This blue book band, level 1 early
reader retells classic scenes from Star Wars:
Return of the Jedi as the Ewoks join the rebellion
against the evil Galactic Empire. Featuring
beautiful full-colour illustrations, this book is
aimed at 5-6 year olds developing their reading
skills. It’s perfect for little Star Wars fans who
are ready to read on their own.
  Star Wars: Fascinating Facts Pablo
Hidalgo,2020-10-13 An insider’s guide to little-
known facts from all nine films of the Skywalker
Saga. Star Wars: Fascinating Facts is a compendium
of hundreds of little-known facts about all nine
episodes in the Skywalker Saga—from behind-the-
scenes on-set tidbits to stories about how the
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tale of Star Wars was created. Profiles of
important characters and early drafts of scripts
show what might have been, details of how famous
scenes were filmed, and other firsthand accounts
from cast and crew members.
  The Pubic Hair Coloring Book Esther
Gabriel,2020-07-06
  Star Wars: The Last Jedi - The Official
Collector's Edition Titan,2017-12-19 The official
guide to the latest Star Wars movie, The Last
Jedi! This essential guide to the brand new Star
Wars movie introduces the characters, planets,
aliens and ships featured in the brand new movie,
presenting stunning images from the film and
behind-the-scenes cast and crew shots.
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